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I URGE YOU to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1954, An Act to Lower 
Household Costs by Expanding the Sales Tax Exemption for Certain Grocery Staples 
Sold in Grocery Stores.  It's pretty simple.  Where is our money going to come from 
to run the State? If you start taking away things to tax, you lower your tax income.  
While it would be nice to get things for less money, we'll just end up with more taxes 
somewhere else to make up for it.  Why in "Grocery Stores" only?  Isn't that 
discriminating against small "MA and PA" stores?  Why would anyone buy from 
them if they can get it cheaper elsewhere?  Not that I wouldn't like less taxes, I just 
think this is a very poor way to do it.  Little gain to the individual consumer but big 
loss to the State income.  Unnecessary bill for a little gain!  Please vote OUGHT NOT
TO PASS on LD 1954.  Thank you! 


